
Tuesday, March 19, 2024 

Good morning Mayor Pro Tem Parks-Shaw, 

My name is Daisy Dixon, a Public Works employee, who has had the privilege to serve Kansas 

Citians for 21 years and counting. Kansas City has been home for my family for almost 22 years!  

I support The Employee Homeownership Program ordinance 240277 because this is an 

opportunity for employees to obtain homeownership with assistance. Often down payments, 

closing costs, and other related costs hinder or prohibit potential homeowners from obtaining one 

of the components of the American Dream—homeownership. For me, homeownership increases 

stability within the family and neighborhoods as well as generational wealth and connectivity. 

This program has the capability of promoting and increasing homeownership for employee as the 

program makes homeownership an obtainable goal. Please consider supporting The Employee 

Homeownership Program ordinance 240277 as many employees, including my family and I, will 

reap benefits for years to come.  

Thank you, 

Daisy Dixon 
Daisy 

 


